
 
 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

FOR DISCUSSION OF PROPOSED ELECTRIC SYSTEM RATE AND FEE 

ADJUSTMENTS 

 

 

 The Board of Commissioners of Public Utility District No. 1 of Pend Oreille 

County has scheduled a public hearing for the discussion of the proposed Electric System 

rate and fee adjustments. 

  

 The public hearing will take place at 9:30 a.m., February 18, 2025, during the 

regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners. The hearing will be held at the PUD’s 

Administration Building, in the Newport Conference Room, located at 130 N. 

Washington Avenue, in Newport, WA and virtually via Microsoft Teams. Please visit 

www.popud.org for the full meeting link. 
 

Link: Board Meeting 
Code: 882 085 132# 

 
You can also dial in using your phone. 

 
United States: +1 (802) 673-1244   

Access Code: 882 085 132# 

 

 

  

 The public is invited to attend and be heard. 

 

    Karen Willner 

    Clerk of the Board 

 

 

Published in the Newport Miner February 5 and 12, 2025  

 

Published in the Selkirk Sun February 6 and 13, 2025 

 

 

 

http://www.popud.org/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MGQ0OWY1MDItMjFhMy00MGMzLThiN2ItNGU3N2FkMWIxMjE3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226a9881bc-1e97-4806-8532-be90f3b64408%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22f487d9e7-1fbf-4a0c-a064-c54341e8a956%22%7d

